
 
                                                                                                                                                                                            
                                                 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As many of you may know, in yesterday’s 2020 primary election, GCCCD Governing Board Trustee Areas 3 
and 4 were on the ballot with the following candidates: 
 

Trustee Area 3 
Julie Schorr—Grossmont High School teacher 
Bartosz “Bartek” Murawski—entrepreneur 
 
Trustee Area 4 
Elena Adams—GCCCD Governing Board incumbent 
Jordan Gascon—Precinct Operations Director 
 

Pursuant to GCCCD BP 2100 Board Member Elections, our trustees are elected in even-numbered years 
by trustee-area elections in the primary and general elections. The two individuals receiving the most 
votes in the primary go on to the general election in November. The term of office for each trustee is four 
years following the general election. 
 
With 100% of the precincts reporting for the primary election, the vote count is as follows:  
 

 
 

https://www.gcccd.edu/marketing-communications/trustee-area-elections/default.html
https://www.gcccd.edu/marketing-communications/trustee-area-elections/default.html
https://www.gcccd.edu/governing-board/documents/policies/ch2/BP%202100.pdf


Please join me in expressing our appreciation for all of  the candidates for our Governing Board. We 
appreciate our elected representatives for all they do for the District and education.  
 
This information is provided in light of the upcoming general election in November that affects our 
GCCCD Governing Board. As a reminder, please avoid using District equipment, facilities, funding or paid 
time for campaigning or advocacy during any aspects of an election.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely,   
 

Lynn  
Lynn Ceresino Neaault, Ed.D. 
Chancellor 
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